
 

 

 

DATE:   June 3, 2025 

TO:  Mayor Robinson, Deputy Mayor Malakoutian, and City Councilmembers 

FROM:   Nathan D. McCommon, Deputy City Manager 
  City Manager’s Office 

 
SUBJECT: Accredited Services of the City of Bellevue  

 

During the Council meeting of June 3, 2025, under the “Reports of the City Manager,” 

staff will share about the public services that are accredited in the city government of 

Bellevue.  Among our core values are a commitment to excellent public service and 

upholding the public trust, and accreditation pushes the implementation of services 

toward innovation, high quality, and high value for the public’s money through third-party, 

peer-reviewed scrutiny and validation. 
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